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Financially the association has performed well in 2016/2017 financial year. Sponsorship 
funding was secured from our loyal and ongoing corporate partners including FRM and PT 
Hydraulics as well as new sponsors who came on board for the 2016/2017 Championships 
including Pelican Products, ECCO Safety, Fire Rescue Safe and Isuzu Australia. 
 
In addition to this fantastic financial support we also received in-kind donations from a 
number of local businesses in the form of significant discounts on services provided. On 
behalf of the Executive Committee I would like to thank these businesses for their ongoing 
commitment to the Association and our State Firefighter Championships, as without them it 
would be very difficult to conduct such a significant each year.  
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to seek your assistance in sourcing new corporate 
partners to come on board for the 2017/2018 Championship. Please contact the Executive 
Committee if you have any suggestions and one of the team can follow them up. 
 
The Executive Committee has tried to keep costs as minimal as possible to guarantee a cost-
effective outlook in the changing times for the fire service moving forward. Recently we had 
the financial transactions for the 2016/2017 year independently audited, which balanced to 
the cent.  
 
In closing, I would like to thank the committee and the member’s association for allowing me 
the opportunity to serve as Treasurer for the 2016/17 Championship. It has been a privilege to 
be on such a committee and I hope to continue in this position moving forward. 
 
Shaun West – Treasurer 
 
 


